
TO: Fremont County Board of County Commissioners 
FROM: Sunny Bryant, County Manager 
DATE: June 10, 2021 
RE: County Manager Report 

 

 

On May 27 I was able to attend the Fremont County Ending Veteran Homelessness celebration.  
Fremont County has a group called Built for Zero and they are working hard to end Veteran 
homelessness in Fremont County.  Fremont County reached functional zero for the homeless 
Veteran population and the celebration was much deserved. 

The Commissioners and I attended the CCI conference on June 7-9.  This is a great opportunity to 
learn about issues throughout the state and network with others to see what is and is not working 
in their counties. 

The construction of the Pathfinder Park Community Center is underway.  The company will be 
working on the foundation over the next few weeks.  The metal building will be delivered in the 
next two weeks and will they will begin putting it up by the end of the month.   

We are still reviewing the guidance on the American Rescue Plan Act funds.  We have started 
reviewing the information and are working to come up with a plan on how to best spend the 
funds.  We are still waiting for the first distribution of the funds. 

The Administration Building Re-Roof project has been put out to bid.  For more information visit 
www.fremontco.com.   
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